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Post Office Putting Its Stamp on 
Pollinators
Jennifer Polanz

The U.S. Postal Service is helping to raise awareness about the importance 

of pollinators by releasing collectors’ stamps showing hard-working bees and 

butterflies at work. The new stamps were released at the beginning of August 

as Forever stamps, which means they’re always equal in value to the First-

Class Mail, 1-oz. price. Visit www.USPS.com and click “Buy Stamps” to see 

all the images. GP 


